
Response to question during hearing on HB 2737. 

A question was asked as to what other states are doing in regard to the tax on the Segal Education 
Award.  There are currently 3 states that have already removed the tax burden associated with use of 
this Award.  These states are Iowa, Minnesota, and Nebraska.   


